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Proposed Ownership Change: Request for Additional Intormation 

Dear Mr. Varanini: 

• 

Energy Commission staff is currently reviewing the petition for ownership cha'nge for the 
Bottle Rock Power Plant that was filed by the Department of Water Resources on April 
11,2001. In order to complete our review, we will need additional information on the 
Oasis Oil Corporation, the corporate entity identified as owning 88% of the shares of the 
Bottle Rock Power Corporation. Please submit documentation (e.g., verification of 
corporate status both in or out of California, corporate annual report, company profile, 
etc.) to provide us with a greater backgrpund relative to the Oasis Oil Corporation. 
Please deliver this information to our offices no later than 5 P.M. on Friday, May 25, 
2001 . 

Thank you in advance for your assistance in this matter. As you are aware, this petition 
has been scheduled for the May 30, 2001 Energy Commission business meeting. If you 
have any questions, call me at 916-654-3864 or e-mail atntronaas@energy.state.ca.us. 

Sincerely, 

Nancy Tronaas 
Compliance Project Manager 

cc:	 Bob James, Dept. of Water Resources 
Ron Suess, Bottle Rock Power Corporation 
Dan Rios, Energy Commission 
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